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NSCC NUMBER CHANGE NOTIFICATION
RE: Probabilities Fund

CHANGE DATE: MONDAY, DECEMBER 14, 2015

Effective the opening of business Monday, December 14, 2015, the Probabilities Funds will be changing NSCC
numbers, from # 5381 to # 7093. None of the CUSIP, Ticker, Fund ID, Account Number’s or the Toll Free number
is changing. All trades for trade date Monday, 12/14/2015 and after need to be placed into the new NSCC number
7093. The fund family information is listed below:

Probabilities Fund Class | 66538B792 PROTX
Probabilities Fund Class C 66538B818 PROCX
Probabilities Fund Class A 66538B727 PROAX

Toll Free number: 855-224-7204

Gemini Dealer Services: 402-493-4603 option 2; dealerservices@geminifund.com
NSCC Trading Issues:  Chris Yunker 402-896-7243; Chris.Yunker@thegeminicompanies.com
Jim Williams 402-896-7409; Jim.Williams@thegeminicompanies.com

Regards,
Gemini Fund Services, LLC



